June 1, 2007

Dear VDA Board Members:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your donation to Project Haiti and
the Desab Clinic this year. Your generosity helps to support ongoing medical and health

education projects in an extremely poverty-stricken, remote mountain village in Haiti.

This was an incredible experience for me both personally and professionally and it meant
a lot to have the support of my colleagues. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Krissy Bolton




